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This week we will looking at the story of The Bad Tempered 

Ladybird. We will have a focus this week of sequencing the 

story and encouraging the children to put the story into 

their own sentences. Working with an adult, the children 

will then be encouraged to sound out the words in their 

sentences and write them as a narrative. If you have this 

story at home, you may like to read it together and look at 

some of the vocabulary used. We will also be looking at how 

to write speech bubbles and record what the Bad Tempered 

Ladybird said.  

 

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 Exploring wet sand with hidden 

bugs. 

 Icing ‘Ladybird’ biscuits. 

In Maths this week: We will be 

continuing to work on our teen numbers 

as well as counting in 2s and asking 

questions such as How do we count in 

2s? What are the rules? What do we 

notice about the numbers we land on on 

the numberline? 

What number is 1 ten and one? 

What number is 1 more than 15? 

We are starting to practice for our 

sports day event, please can you 

ensure your child has a full outdoor PE 

kit in school – Thank you  

  

In art, we will be making grass scenes 

with fingerprint ladybirds. We will 

also be making 3D ladybirds, clocks 

and potato print ladybirds. If you 

would like to research any ladybird 

facts with your child at home we 

would love to see them in school. 

Thank you. 
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